
City of York Council Committee Minutes 

MEETING EXECUTIVE 

DATE 17 JUNE 2008 

PRESENT COUNCILLORS WALLER (CHAIR), 
STEVE GALLOWAY, SUE GALLOWAY, JAMIESON-
BALL, RUNCIMAN AND VASSIE 

APOLOGIES COUNCILLOR REID 

 
PART B -  MATTERS REFERRED TO COUNCIL 

 
16. URGENT BUSINESS - RECONSIDERATION OF DECISION ON BACK 

PARK PETITION  

 
The Chair agreed to consider under Urgent Business a recommendation 
from the Strategic Policy Panel (SPP) in respect of a decision taken by the 
Executive (Calling In) on 13 May 2008 regarding the Back Park Petition.  
The matter was urgent because it needed to be considered in time to make 
a recommendation to the Full Council meeting on 30 June 2008. 
 
The SPP had recommended that a report be prepared for Full Council, 
setting out appropriate options and recommendations in respect of the 
Balfour Street Play Area section of the land in question, and that no further 
action be taken until the Council’s decision was known.  The Executive 
approved this recommendation and accordingly it was 
 
RECOMMENDED: That Full Council consider, at its meeting on 30 June 

2008, a report setting out appropriate options and 
recommendations regarding the Balfour Street Play 
Area, and that no further action be taken until the 
outcome of that meeting is known. 

 
REASON: So that a change can be made to the Capital Programme to 

record the view of the Executive. 
 
 
 
 
A Waller, Chair 
[The meeting started at 2.00 pm and finished at 2.35 pm]. 


